
Our Weekly Attendance Figures 
 

Whole School – 98.2%  

Reception - 100% 

Years 1/2 – 95.4%   

Years 3/4 –   97.5% 

Years 5/6 -    100% 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 

School Dinners 
Please remember dinner money is 

now £2.41 and paid via 

PARENTPAY 

 

3-week menus on website. 

Next Week’s Lunch Menu:    

Week 2 

Cost for the 7 weeks the children are 

in school – Spring 1 

Daily   £2.41 
Weekly: £12.05 

Half term  £79.53 (33 days) 

 

Letters/emails sent out recently: 

Important dates for the Spring Term 

 
 

 

 
 
 
  

      
  

   
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

BYLEY PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY 

NEWSLETTER              Friday 6th January 2023 
 

 

Important Diary Dates: 
Weds 1st-Fri 3rd Feb  Year 5&6 Residential to York  

Weds 1st Feb   Year 1&2 visit to Nantwich Museum  

Fri 17th Feb    Break for half term at 3:15pm 

Mon 27th Feb   Children return to school  

Mon 6th Mar   Learn With Me – English -  Year 1&2 – 9am start 

Mon 13th Mar   Learn With Me – EYFS  

Weds 22nd Mar  Parents’ Evening – school hall 3:30pm – 5:30pm   ** Year 1&2 only** 

KS2 Spring Concert – 6:30pm in school hall 

Thurs 23rd Mar  Learn With Me – Year 3&4 

Mon 27th Mar   Parents’ Evening – school hall 3:30pm – 5:30pm   - EYFS, Year 3&4, Year 5&6 

Weds 29th Mar  Parents’ Evening – school hall 3:30pm-7pm         - Whole School 

Thurs 30th Mar  Learn With Me – Year 5&6 

Fri 31st Mar   Break for Easter  

Mon 17th April   Children return to School. 

                    PTA 
 

Byley Busy Buddies 
PLEASE REMEMBER TO BOOK & PAY IN ADVANCE 

Please use the Busy Buddies phone number to book 07879 967701 
(Our club closes as 6pm. Late collection will result in additional charges.) 

 

 

A message from Miss Whittingham:   
Welcome back and Happy New year! I hope you all had a lovely Christmas 

break. 

The children have started the new term well. The focus for our PSHE is 

Dreams and Goals. We have been talking in Assembly and class this week 

about always aiming to be the best that you can be. We have been thinking 

about resilience, perseverance and determination – not giving up but saying 

to ourselves, “I can’t do this…YET!” 

Year 1 and 2 enjoyed their class reward yesterday. They have already been 

rewarded with 2 acorns this week. I enjoyed working with them today and 

reading their writing. We have some amazing young writers in our school. 

Reading: please continue to support your child with their reading. When 

you hear them read, please date and initial their reading diaries as this 

informs teachers that your child has read at home. Please don’t feel you 

have to comment, I know that time can be short so just the date and your 

initials is enough. 

Byley Busy Buddies: Just a reminder that we run great Breakfast and 

After School Clubs every day at very reasonable rates.  

The times and costs are: 

 

Breakfast Club: 7:45 until start of school - £4.00 (£2.50 per sibling) 

After School Club – end of school until 6pm - £7.50 (£5.00 per sibling) 

 

Please see below for the contact number, or call into the school office to 

pick up forms/book your child/ren in. Lots of exciting activities are planned 

for the upcoming term. 

I hope you have an enjoyable weekend and thank you for your continuing 

support,  

Elizabeth Whittingham  

(Headteacher) 



  
 

 

 

 

 

Please help raise funds for our school by checking out through the easy fundraising website. It’s easy 

to do and costs nothing. Go to the link: 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/byleypta/ 

Click on support cause and then create an account. This means you can then visit thousands of websites 

through the easyfundraising site and the retailers will make a small donation to the PTA. 

You can also set up reminders on your toolbar so that when you visit one of the named sites it will ask 

you if you want to donate – this will not cost you ANYTHING and saves you visiting easyfundraising to 

see your chosen shopping site is listed. 

Any funds the PTA make go straight back into making our school an even better learning environment 

for our children, so any help is greatly appreciated. 

If you need any more information, please contact:  

Catherine Peake-Wildman  

wildmanc19@yahoo.co.uk 
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